



Early Childhood Dress Code Policy

(Preschool & Pre-Kindergarten)


Please Note the Following:

• Our Early Childhood Dress Code Policy has been set in place to ensure both the comfort and 

safety of our youngest learners.  

• Parents are encouraged to dress their child in clothing that is appropriate for playing and 

engaging in art-type projects. 

• If you wish to purchase Uniform clothing items, please refer to our Uniform Policy under the 

Family Resource tab on our school website at nschristian.org. 

• Early Childhood students may wear approved PE T-Shirts to school and they may be 

purchased through the NSCS School Store, which can also be accessed through the school 
website.


• All clothing items must be in good repair and free from tears, holes, frays, and stains.  


Clothing Items Dress Code Requirements

Footwear 

Please Note:

• All footwear must have a fully enclosed heal and closed 

toe. 

• Sneakers and rubber-soled footwear preferred.  Velcro 

closure footwear is recommended.  

• Rain and Snow boots are for outdoor use only and may not 

be worn during the school day.


Tops

Please Note: 

• T-shirts must be free of graphics including; cartoons, 

superheroes images, etc.  Solid colored T-shirts 
preferrable.


• Polos, Oxford-style shirts, turtle necks, etc. Are al 
permissible


• Shirts may be long or short sleeve.

• Hoodies of any kind are not permitted to be worn during 

the school day.




Bottoms 

Please Note: 

• Girls may wear jumpers, skirts, and dresses.  Shorts or 

leggings are recommended to be worn under these clothing 
items.


•  Shorts and pants of any kind are permissible, with the 
exception of denim (Jeans).  Elastic-waistband bottoms are 
encouraged.


Hair/ Jewelry

• Dyed hair must be of natural color.

• Hair touching the collar of a shirt is not permissible for 

boys.

• Jewelry should be modest and not distracting to the 

learning environment.

• No visible body piercings, except for ears, is permissible 

for students.	 



